THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO CONTRACT
In terms of the Municipal Finance Management Act Section 116(3) (a) and (b) notice is hereby given for the proposed amendment of the contract listed below:
	Contract Number
	Project Name
	Name of Service Provider
	Proposed Amended

	CONTRACT No. SCM 49 of 2021/2022
	 CONTRACT No. SCM 49 of 2021/2022 - Support maintenance of the current Enterprise VMware Servers, backup and storage hardware infrastructure, in addition the supply, installation and commissioning of new software and hardware
	SPECCOM
	The current aging ICT Server Infrastructure has reached end of life without maintenance and support which is a serious threat to Msunduzi Municipal business, thus requiring the amendment of the contract to allow the purchase of the major infrastructure items while SCM processes are being followed.




Affected parties must submit representation not later than 26 October 2023 addressed to: Municipal Manager, City Hall, Chief Albert Luthuli Street (Commercial Road), Pietermaritzburg. 
For Enquiries: Mr L. H. Mapholoba, Telephone 033 392 2002; Email: Lulamile.mapholoba@msunduzi.gov.za.
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